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During the January Board meeting, the Board met on Saturday morning for a review of 
at-large, State, & Chapter elections.  Nancy Montgomery, Elections Chair, conducted the 
review in preparation for the upcoming 2022 elections. 
 
During the April meeting, the Board will once again meet on Saturday morning.  This 
seminar will be on the “Duties of the Committee Chair”.  Nancy Rekowski, Strategic Plan 
Chair and Deputy R-2 Director, will teach the class. 
 
The plans for the Leadership & Education Conference are already underway. If accepted 
by the VVA Conference Committee, AVVA will present a seminar on the rejuvenation of 
our current programs and possible introduce a new one if things fall into place. 
 

AVVA National is always open to suggestions from our membership on the educational 
needs of our members.  Please don’t hesitate to make your suggestions known. 
 
 

 

 


